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The federal government requires a report after each primary and general election that includes a full 
accounting of the uses of the CARES Act and an explanation of how the funds were used to prevent, 
prepare for, and respond to coronavirus.  ​Please submit this narrative to elections@utah.gov no later 
than July 16, 2020. 
 

1. How did the county use the funds to address the pandemic? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2. What were some challenges and major issues the county faced in responding to the pandemic? 

 
 


	Text1: We sent covid notices to all the households in the  County letting them know there was an election, detailing the changes to the law and what they needed to act on,  if they wanted to be active and receive a ballot. 

We sent confirmation cards to all the inactive voters in the county to make them aware of the election. 

We added postage to the Unaffilated letters, to encourage rapid response.

We ordered postage to our return ballots but it was not applied.  

We added peel and seal to our return ballot envelopes rather than lick and seal.

We posted notices throughout the entire county.

we created a Covid notice that was put in the newspaper in a section other than the legal notices and in color.  detailing all the changes to the law and how to "Stay Safe, Stay Healthy, and Vote from Home." in addition to our regular legal election notices.
  
We ordered a secure ballot drop box that was open 24/7 through the election cycle.  

	Text2: Although our citizenry are very alert and understanding, we took Communication seriously. The majority of our resources were spent to educate our voters in the no in person voting and how to "Be Safe, Be Healthy and Vote from Home."    We had a very good turn out at 67.5% on a primary election and felt that the message was well received.  We did not want a voter to be left unaware. 

No in person voting was the only option for our county as only 4% of our Election Judges and Election Staff are not in the "high-risk" category.   




